
 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Holy Name Friends, Alumni and Benefactors, 

Preparations for the Holy Name Catholic School’s annual Spring Fling auction and dinner are underway.  This exciting 
fundraiser will be on Saturday, April 13, 2024, at Holy Name in the Charlie Cretens gymnasium.   
 

4:30 Registration begins 
6:00 Western Style Dinner 
8:00 Crusader Cash Raffle winners drawn 
9:00 Live entertainment by the Jam Band  
  

The theme is “Country Western”, and we invite you to dress up or come as you are.  For those who wish to support the event 
but cannot attend, we will be offering a virtual event as well.  Please go to the link below or scan code to access the event.   

Money raised will help families in need of tuition assistance as well as providing programs and services for our Holy Name 
students, staff, and families.   

We are asking for your support in prayer, volunteering, joining us at the event, purchasing enclosed raffle tickets or by 
donating to our silent or live auction in the form of anything from time shares/ cottage rentals, gift certificates, gift cards or 
even cash.  Any donation is welcome and greatly appreciated.  All donations are tax deductible, and a tax receipt will be 
mailed to you.   If you wish to support Holy Name, please complete the enclosed donation form, or donate online using the 
below link or scan code.    Please return donation form and the enclosed raffle tickets ($5 each or 6 for $25) to the address 
listed above.  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Go to https://holynamespringfling.maxgiving.bid or scan  
this code to purchase tickets and sponsorships online. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Thank you for supporting Holy Name Catholic School.  On behalf of our students, staff, and families, we are truly grateful for 
your support.  Please continue to pray for us as we will continue to pray for you. 

Feel free to contact me @ (906) 786-7550 ext. 20 (office) or email  alumni@holynamecrusaders.com.   

God Bless, 

 

Michelle Bink 
Alumni/Development Director  
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